Tuesday/Thursday 3s
April Newsletter

Upcoming Activities

We hope that everyone has a wonderful Easter enjoying qualH'\/ time with your

Families over the break! Here are some of the fun activities we have planned For April:
Letters of the week For April are Y and Z. We wil reach the end of the alphabe+!
Continue Fine motor practice with hole punch ond scissors activities.
Trocing and iden+i4:\/in3 numbers -6, counting ‘soups’ L 'stews', and number gomes
that Focus oh ohe-to-one correspondence.
Letter Bingo, Pass the Letter Bag Alphabet Scavenger Hunt, and the addition of
items to our new alphabet center.

Reminders & important Dates

e IMPORTANT SNACK UPDATE - For the month of Apr‘il, we are a«;king you to continue
to hold off on sendinﬂ in snacks UNLESS it is your chids scheduled day to Ioring in a

Iair'+hday or I/2 Iair'+lnolay shack. We wil re-asses our snack inventory miol—APr'il and
will reach out to let you know when we run out. Thank you For your 9ener'o~;i+y with
shacks so Far this year'!

Monday_4/1 - Friday 4/5 - Spring Break. Enjoy time with your Family and Friends!
Thur;day 5/9 - Mother's Day Brunch For those that heed to coordinate with work

schedules, this will take place later in the morning (appr'oxima+ely the last hour of our
preschool day). Exoct details to Follow in our May Newsletter.

Week of 5/13 - Week OF The Young Child. This week. will be Filed with lots of Fun
activities including Messy Day (outdoor fun with bubbles, shaving cream, squirt

bottles, and morel) and Alphabet Day (each child will be assigned a letter of the
alphabet that they will dress up For). Exact details to follow in our May Newsletter
Wednesday 5/I5 - Field Trip to Storybook Land.

Don't ?orae‘l- to stay in the loop by checking Class Dojo.

You can alway«; reach me via email at Jenna3773@ho+mail.com with any que«;ﬁone.

Mrs. Tickner and Mrs. lllum



